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July 9 t 1991

The Hon. I.M. Armstrong, MP,
l,linister for Agriculture and
Rural Affairs,
SYDNEY 2OOO

Dear l,linister,
I am writing on behalf of Mr John Rowe of 359 Clovelly Road,
Clove11y, who is a keen scuba diver in the Gordons Bay area which
is locatad between C1ove1-1"12 and Coogee bays,

He is most concerned about fish being speared and the integrity
of the Bay not being respected.

His son, Angus, has prepared a 3l-page report on the area
entitled "Should Gordons Bay Be Declared an Aquatic Reserve?".

I would be obliged if you could have this matter investigated
with a view to declaring the area an aquatic reserve to
safeguard its environment.

Yours faithfully,

Ernie Page, B.E. rB.Comm. rMP,
Shadow Minister for
Administrative Services
Member for Coogee
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